
Construction
While as much work as possible will be 
programmed during normal construction 
hours, to maintain Mandurah Line services 
throughout the project, some works will 
be completed at night when trains are not 
running. 

Residents will be notified in advance of out-
of-hours work through letterbox drops and 
updated information on the PTA website.

Noise during these works will be minimised 
through noise barriers on equipment, 
selecting the quietest machinery and work 
methods (where feasible), regularly servicing 
machinery and investigating the best traffic 
routes to minimise vehicle movement.
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The $105 millon Aubin Grove Station 
project will cater to the growing 
communities in Perth’s southern 
suburbs. The project will include 
building a multi-modal station with 
approximately 2000 car parking 
bays, and widening the Russell Road 
bridge to cater for increased traffic.

The station, which will be located in 
the median of the Kwinana Freeway, 
just north of Russell Road, will be 
operational in early 2017. 

Noise levels will be monitored at stages 
throughout the project. All work will follow 
detailed Noise Management Plans and 
criteria set by the City of Cockburn and 
Environmental Protection Agency. 

If residents feel noise levels are 
excessive during construction, please 
contact the Community team on 

13 62 13 or  
projects@pta.wa.gov.au 
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CONTACT INFORMATION
InfoLine 13 62 13  |  Email projects@pta.wa.gov.au
Visit www.pta.wa.gov.au

Thank you for your patience and cooperation as we build the new Aubin Grove Station. 

Public Transport
Authority 

Station operation

Detailed noise and vibration modelling has 
been completed to ensure noise levels from the 
operational station will not exceed the limits set 
by the Environmental Protection Authority.

The modelling has found noise levels from the 
train operations is expected to decrease with 
the reduced train speeds and stopping patterns 
taking place, compared to the current case of 
through traffic.

The new car park and bus transfer facility is 
expected to create a minimal increase in noise 
levels, but it will remain within the set limits.
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